Republic of the Philippines
(Dffice of the President

Philippine Sports Commission

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF THE OPENIN F Bl
July 10, 2017
TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS FOR THE PROJECT:

We would Iike*to inform prospective bidders that the opening of Bids for the
Disposal of Four (4) Units of Lighting Tower in PSC-Philsports, Meralco
Avenue, Pasig City” scheduled on July 14, 2017 (Friday), 2:00 pm has been
postponed and shall resume on July 17, 2017 (Monday), same time.

We apologize for the inconvenience but the postponement is due mainly for the
lack of required quorum of the Regular BAC Members.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you very much!
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ATTY. CARLO E. ABARQUEZ

Executive Director

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee (BAC)
Chairperson, Appraisal and Disposal Committee (ADC)

RIZAL MEMORIAL SPORTS COMPLEX, Pablo Ocampo Sr. St., Malate, Metro Manila, Philippines
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